
Hello Mill Creek, it is Monday, April 28th.   
 
Students, a reminder that crop tops, spaghetti strap shirts and dresses, short shorts that show your 
bottom, hoods, hats, and slippers are not appropriate attire for school, and are not to be worn. Please 
do not wear these items, or you will be dress-coded. If you are unsure, the dress code is in the student 
handbook available on the Panther Google Classroom.  
 
Students, a reminder to log in to iWellness and take this week’s survey before the end of Advisory. 
 
Attention Mill Creek, the Art Show opens tonight from 6-8pm. Come stop by Room 101 and see all 
of the amazing work Comstock Park students have done this year!  

If you have lost any jewelry, please go to the office to describe it, it might just be in the lost and found.  

Students, a reminder that cell phones and earbuds should not be used during school hours. Phones and 
earbuds should be turned off and stored in your locker during the school day. If you are found to be 
using your phone or earbuds during school hours, they will be confiscated. 
 
Thank you and let’s make tomorrow even better! 


